
Year 5 have had lots of fun playing chef this
week, using their knowledge of Mexican

cuisine to create yummy fajitas!
Year 4 have been exploring Cubism. We
have been expressing our opinions on the

work of Pablo Picasso and Georges Bracque.
Year 6 have enjoyed their dance lessons this
week linked to their World War History topic.
Year 3 have been working  hard on the 50

reads challenge. Well done to all our children
for Persevering in their learning.

Dear Families,

As you will know, Mrs Jordan our Deputy
Headteacher, is a lead teacher for the
North West Maths Hub. This week we
welcomed staff from across Manchester to
see a fantastic maths lesson led by Mr
Kinnear. They were very impressed with the
children’s knowledge and ability to apply
this to their learning. Well done 4K!

After half term we are very excited to be
taking Year 5 to Castleton on their one
night residential.  Fingers crossed the
weather is kind to us!
We are also looking forward to celebrating
World Book Day and Comic Relief. I hear
that the staff have been practising a dance
routine.....!!

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

OUR CURRICULUM

Together Everyone Achieves More



If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

Well done to our Year 6 athletics finalists!
Fantastic teamwork from start to finish. A

special mention to Parker and Elena for
their spirit of the game awards.

Year 5 having a wonderful time
making fajitas!

Together Everyone Achieves More

KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE

School Site Reminders 

• Dogs are not permitted on school
grounds even if carried. 

• Smoking and e-cigarettes are not
permitted on school ground. 

• Please dismount scooters and
bicycles. 

• Children should not be playing on
equipment before or after school.

• Please park and drive responsibly to
keep our children safe.

Many thanks



 

Tuesday 6th February - E Safety Day
Friday 9th February - Last day of Half Term 
FEEL GOOD FRIDAY (children are welcome to come in their own clothes.
During the day we will be taking part in mindfulness activities and talking
about the Zones of Regulation.)

Monday 19th February - Return to school
                                             - Y5 residential to Castleton
Tuesday 20th February - Y5 residential to Castleton
Thursday 29th February - SEND coffee morning 9.00am
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day (children are welcome to dress up as
their favourite book character if they would like to)
Monday 11th March - Y6 visit to Stockport air raid shelters 6B 1/2 6H
Wednesday 13th March - Y6 visit to Stockport air raid shelters 6C 1/2 6H
Thursday 14th March      - SEND support meetings
Friday 15th March - Comic Relief Day (children are welcome to wear red) 
Monday 18th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Tuesday 19th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Tuesday 19th - Friday 22nd March - SEND support meetings
Thursday 28th March - END OF TERM

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


